
8-1-18 

 

President Kim Meckle called this regular meeting of the city park board to order on this the 1
st
 day of August, 

2018 at 7:00 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner and Kristin Reinowski were present.  Guest Theresa Hoke 

was also in attendance. 

 

Minutes of the 7-2-18 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Ladies night will take place tomorrow.  Each  member knows their specific duties for the night. 

 

Industrial grant ideas were discussed and will be tabled until the next meeting. 

 

Reinowski  made a motion to appoint Theresa Hoke to the vacant park board seat.  Gahner 2
nd

, AIF. 

 

The city council is planning to trade-in the current mower, and purchase a different one.  The park board is 

interested, but four of the members have prior commitments the evening of the city council meeting where it 

will be discussed.  One member may be able to attend if harvest allows.  The park board would like to see 

proposed mower to purchase before our approval is given. 

 

Based on information received from other communities, park board members receive stipends.  After much 

consideration, Reinowski motioned to pay each member $15 per meeting attended.  Hoke 2
nd

, AIF. 

 

A back-to-school event in the park was discussed.  

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesday, September 5
th

 , 2018 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. 


